
Dear Representative Durfee,  
 
I wanted to express my support for Bill H-706 to ban/restrict the use of neonicotiniods in 
Vermont.  
 
I want to feel confident that our wonderful Vermont government is supporting our farmers & 
our natural resources including all pollinators. As the mother of an organic farmer I understand 
the need for regenerative & sustainable practices to protect our resources for future 
generations. Studies have shown that this pesticide & seeds treated with this chemical has little 
effectiveness. 
 
Please share my email with your committee. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eugenie Delaney 
 
279 Commodore Dr 
Vergennes, VT 05491 
802-777-2917 
eugenie.delaney@icloud.com 
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